
Welcome to the Asian Society for Psoriasis! 

As follows, with 5 Asian countries and area, on Jan.1, 2019, the Asian Society for 

Psoriasis (ASP) was established and started with the Concept of "To Know Others and 

To Do Something Together!". 

On Nov. 7-8, 2020, "the ASP Tokyo 2020" was planned and prepared, as the 1st formal 

Annual meeting of the ASP. 

However, due to the global influence of "COVID-19", the holding was postponed for one 

year and many other international exchanges were also restricted. 

Therefore, from 2019 to 2020, we have been devoted to the infrastructure development 

of ASP, the basics of the secretariat, the open for Homepage on web site and the start 

of epidemiological investigation. 

And for the start of ASP activities, we really thank the understanding and support of 

Special Officers, Directors, and Supporting Members. 

From 2021, not only the holding of "the ASP Tokyo 2021", but also we will collaborate 

with many more Asian countries as much as it can and carry out fulfilling activities 

based on the concept of the Concept of "To Know Others and To Do Something 

Together! " we will continue. 

（January 1, 2021） 

 


